
 

 
 

December Update 
 

As you take time to celebrate and be together with your families, we would like to 
give you a brief personal update on our family here on the mission field.   
 

  

Len, Maria, Sandor, Dora, and Jennifer at 
the Thanksgiving table 

Hope, Charity, Joseph, Faith, and 
Christopher on Thanksgiving 

 
On Thanksgiving we had some wonderful, Christ-centered fellowship with our 
guests here at our home.  We invited Sandor, pastor of the Erd church, along 
with his wife, Maria, as well as their daughter Dora and son Mate. Each of us 
took time to share with each other about what we were thankful to God for.  We 
felt that something of eternal value happened that day.  They also were very 
blessed to celebrate their first Thanksgiving with us.  Maria was so impacted by 
the experience that said she would like to bring this holiday to Hungary. 
 
We are enclosing a recent family photo as our gift to you.  It’s just a small token 
of our appreciation for you, and we pray that this coming New Year will be full of 
God’s good blessings of health, peace, and plentiful provision upon your life. 

 
Thank you so much for your partnership in this ministry.  
 
Love from all of us, 
 
The Lacroixs 
 
There are two ways to donate to Doulos Missions International. You may either send a check or 

money order by mail to:  
Doulos Missions International  

PO Box 5526  
Manchester, NH 03108-5526 


